
From:
To:
Cc: )
Subject: FW: Baltimore District Contact Form: Floodwall comments Part 2 email
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 2:36:58 PM

This is another email received from the .

I've received no further public emails on this project to my recollection.

Please let  know the records she would need to send.

Thanks!

Sarah Lazo
Chief, Corporate Communication Office
USACE, Baltimore District
2 Hopkins Plaza, 10th Floor
Baltimore, MD 21201
(410) 962-3787 (office)

BUILDING STRONG®

-----Original Message-----
From: Corporate Communication Office-NAB
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 9:17 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Baltimore District Contact Form: Floodwall comments

The final report will be posted online; however, comments will likely not be displayed verbatim, but summarized
due to the magnitude of comments. I've copied a team member for any further questions you may have on this.

Thanks!

Sarah Lazo
Chief, Corporate Communication Office
USACE, Baltimore District
2 Hopkins Plaza, 10th Floor
Baltimore, MD 21201
(410) 962-3787 (office)

BUILDING STRONG®

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 6:57 AM
To: Corporate Communication Office-NAB <CENAB-CC@usace.army mil>
Subject: [URL Verdict: Unknown][Non-DoD Source] Re: Baltimore District Contact Form: Floodwall comments

Thank you for responding. So the actual comments will not be available to the public online or in another way?
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In a message dated 8/24/2022 4:51:12 PM Eastern Standard Time, CENAB-CC@usace.army mil writes:

        ,
        
        With the significant volume of comments we received for this project, we will likely be summarizing the
comments and responses in a table to be included with the final report. I am clarifying timeframe for final report, but
the team is still working through addressing these comments.
        
        Sarah Lazo
        Chief, Corporate Communication Office
        USACE, Baltimore District
        2 Hopkins Plaza, 10th Floor
        Baltimore, MD 21201
        (410) 962-3787 (office)
        
        
        BUILDING STRONG®
        
        -----Original Message-----
        From: 
        Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 9:09 AM
        To: Corporate Communication Office-NAB <CENAB-CC@usace.army.mil <mailto:CENAB-
CC@usace.army.mil> >
        Subject: Baltimore District Contact Form: Floodwall comments
        
        This message was sent from the Baltimore District website.
        
        Message From: 
        
        Email: 
        
        Response requested: No
        
        Message:
        
        Where can I find the public comments on the ACE proposed Belle Haven Floodwall in Virginia? It's part of a
larger project affecting Arlington, Fairfax County, Prince William County and National Airport.
        
        ----------------------------------
        
        -------------------------------------
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